
 Councillor Jon Burnside 
 Ward 16—Don Valley East 
 Toronto City Hall | 100 Queen Street West, Suite B33, Toronto ON M5H 2N2            

March 15, 2023 

Matthew Green 
North York Community Council 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Community Safety Zone – Elvaston Drive 

Dear Mr. Green, 

Elvaston Drive is a local road with two way traffic which extends from Sloane Avenue to 
just west of Halkin Cres. 

I have heard from concerned residents about speeding on Elvaston Drive.  As it is 
located in close proximity to Sloane Public School, I request that Transportation Services 
designate Elvaston Drive as a Community Safety Zone. 

Recommendation: 

1. City Council designate a Community Safety Zone in effect at all times, on both sides of

Elvaston Drive, between Sloane Avenue and a point 125 metres west of Halkin

Crescent.

Sincerely, 

Jon Burnside 
City Councillor 
Ward 16, Don Valley East 

Cc: Councillor Pasternak, Chair NYCC 


